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5th January 2023 

 
Happy New Year! 

 
Dear Parents & carers, 
 
Happy New Year for 2023. I hope you had a lovely break and managed to spend time with loved 
ones. There seems to be a lot of illness around, so I hope you have managed to avoid that! 
 
 
It has been lovely to see our pupils back in school again and so many have 
returned to Parkland in full uniform and ready to learn. We have revisited 
our school rules this week and have talked about how we expect our pupils 
to show respect within the classroom, around school and also out of 
school. We are very proud of our pupils and have high expectations for 
them. We are looking forward to rewarding their positive behaviours and 
fantastic attitudes to learning. 
 
We have had some work done on our school playground over the holiday 
which is exciting and should make a difference to break and lunchtimes. 
Our school council are going to be gathering ideas on how the areas will be 
used. 
 
 
We will be sending out information about upcoming events this term such as parent’s evenings and 
open classroom afternoons. Please make sure you read school letters so that you are kept up to date 
with information. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 
 

 
Mrs J Andrews 
Headteacher 

 
 


